
Northern Illinois
Spoonpluggers

 
Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry at 3002 w. Rt. 120. 

From 7:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. on the first Wednesday of each 
month April to November

Last meeting
We had a great turn out last meeting. Old 
members and new participated in club 
discussions. Members talked about fishing 
nearby lakes because catching big fish all 
season long and close to home comes first. 
The Spoonplugger is successful at home and 
abroad . A good number of lakes in 
Wisconson, Illinois and Indiana have trophy 
fish in them and most are within 75 miles. 

Spoonpluggers that own a boat and live near 
these areas should have at least ten lakes that arn’t too far away in there back 
pocket. Remember 75 miles is close for a good lake with lot’s of fish, good water 
color, and good structure ect. The best Spoonpluggers will drive a few miles more 
to gain knowledge and be where they have the best chance to catch trophy fish. 
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      Last months attendees
Maureen Halleran Jerry & Toni Borst Chris 

Blatzheim Bill Lorch Chris Angsten Bob Borst 
Bill Hutchinsen Ted Malo Don Dayton 

                            Buck Sez
“Don’t be fishing where they ain’t”
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